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CALL TO ORDER

The Chair, Linh Song, called the meeting of the Council Liquor License 

Review Committee to order at 9:15 a.m. in the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. 

Building, 2nd Floor Council Chambers, 301 E. Huron Street.

ROLL CALL

There was not a quorum of members present. City Clerk Jacqueline 

Beaudry advised members that they would not be able to proceed with 

any action items.

Linh Song and Julie GrandPresent: 2 - 

Lisa Disch and Kathy GriswoldAbsent: 2 - 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

22-0485 Council Liquor License Review Committee Meeting Minutes of February 

18, 2022

No action was taken due to a lack of a quorum.

NEW BUSINESS

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

New Quota License Process

City staff informed the members present about the timeline and proposed 

process for applications for the City's new quota licenses.

Quota Process Timeline
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Up From The Skies Redevelopment Application

City staff stated the previously approved Up From the Skies application 

for a redevelopment district license was delayed by the applicant at the 

State level due to the applicant's business reorganization. The State has 

advised that this applicant will need to reapply for a new license, as they 

are not considered "in process" for a redevelopment district license.

INFORMATION/UPCOMING BUSINESS

City Clerk Jacqueline Beaudry stated she would reach out to members 

and schedule the next meetings for May 6 and May 20 to review 

applications.

PUBLIC COMMENT

A member of the audience, Joe Bollinger, spoke about his plans to apply 

for a new quota license in the Lower Town neighborhood.

ADJOURNMENT

With no quorum to discuss action items, the meeting was adjourned at 

10:06 a.m.

All persons are encouraged to participate in public meetings. Citizens requiring 

translation or sign language services or other reasonable accommodations may 

contact the City Clerk's office at 734.794.6140; via e-mail to: cityclerk@a2gov.org; or 

by written request addressed and mailed or delivered to: 

City Clerk's Office

301 E. Huron St.

Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Requests made with less than two business days' notice may not be able to be 

accommodated.
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